
PRESS RELEASE 
 
NELFUND’s Only Official Student Loan Portal is [www.nelf.gov.ng](https://www.nelf.gov.ng) 
 
The Nigerian Education Loan Fund (NELFUND) wishes to reiterate that the ONLY official portal for student loan applications is 
[www.nelf.gov.ng](https://www.nelf.gov.ng). 
 
Students and the public are advised to disregard any other links, websites, or messages claiming to offer access to the NELFUND Student Loan 
Scheme. Any platform other than [www.nelf.gov.ng](https://www.nelf.gov.ng) is unauthorized and should not be trusted.   
 
NELFUND remains committed to ensuring that eligible Nigerian students have access to financial support through a transparent and secure process. 
For verified updates and official information, always visit [www.nelf.gov.ng](https://www.nelf.gov.ng) or follow our verified social media channels.   
 
For further inquiries, please contact NELFUND through our official communication channels -  
 
1. Email - info@nelf.gov.ng 
2. Social Media- @NELFUND 
 
Signed,  
Mrs Oseyemi Oluwatuyi  
Director, Strategic Communications 
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